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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say a really big thank you for supporting our recent book 
events. We had a wonderful World Book Day Celebration and our Scholastic book fair raised £455 
which will now allow us to purchase more books for our school library.  
 
 
Our fabulous, new library is almost complete and the children will be accessing a weekly library slot 
starting this week. Each child will be able to loan 1 book a week, although loaned books can be kept 
for up to 30 days. Children will only be able to borrow a new book once their previous book has been 
retuned. Library books will only be allowed to go home if children have brought a book bag/school bag 
to school on their library day. Class teachers will inform classes of their allocated library day.  
 
 
As a school we have invested a huge amount of money on our library books and we need to ensure 
that books are retuned in the same condition in which they were loaned. We will be charging a fixed 
amount for replacing a lost or damaged library book. We do this reluctantly, but we want our pupils to 
have access to the best reading opportunities whilst they are with us and cannot afford to keep 
replacing lost books. From January 2022, the cost of a replacement book will be £3.50.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs Sleet 
Miss Charlton (Early Reading Leaders) 
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